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September 28, 1992

Dr. Manuel A. Alzugaray, M.D.
| President

i Miami Medical Team Foundation
P.O. Box 145180

Coral Gables, FL 323114-5180

Dear Dr. Alzugaray:

Thank you so much for the letter you sent me recently in
which you outlined the Miami Medical Team Foundation's commitment
to the continuation of relief efforts for the victims of
Hurricane Andrew in South Florida, as well as the victims of
natural disasters in other regions of the world.

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations to you and
the dedicated team of doctors and nurses for your commendable
work in coordinating these relief efforts.

It is my hope that we can all work together so that we may
soon recover from this tragedy which has occurred in South
Florida. With your commitment and dedication to your civic
duties, I am confident that your efforts will continue to benefit
those who are fortunate enough to receive the Foundation's
kindness.

Once again, thank you for taking the time to share with me
your wonderful efforts to help these victims. Please accept my
best and warmest wishes for your and the Foundation's every
success.

T T Y WY T T Ty YTy

T T

— -

Member of Congress

IRL/1md



